








What we are doing in Math


This month, we will continue to work with numbers 0-10 and have started our Exploring Geometry and Measurements unit.  Students will learn to describe the characteristics of 3-D objects and 2-D shapes, and analyze the relationship among them.  They will also learn about using direct and indirect measurements to solve problems. 


You can also have fun learning about these things at home.  Please use the sheet sent home with ideas for your family to learn together.  For instance, have your child look for objects around your house that are spheres, cubes, cylinders and cubes.  Have your child sort groceries into piles of each of these. Have them compare lengths of things around your home. Make a recipe together and have them help with the measuring of ingredients. 


 * See math sheet for more ideas of what you can do at home.














Didn’t spring come in with a bang! I hope everyone had a great Easter.  We have been having lots of fun in class. In the past few weeks we have enjoyed writing books about “Pigeon” and “Lorax” and letters to the leprechaun who visited out class and the Easter Bunny.  We will be posting some of these on our class website so check it out.








Literacy Fun


Students are continuing to learn the letters of the alphabet through the use of Zoo Phonics.  This month we will be working on learning to read, spell and write vowel consonant and consonant vowel consonant words.  Students will also continue to review the letters, characters, signals and sounds for the alphabet.  


Students will continue to read beginner and emergent level books on their own and with assistant during Daily Five activities. They will continue to learn new sight words and practice building sentences.  Students will also be continuing to learn words through rhyming and using word families.  


Students will continue to work on writing during a daily Writers Workshop in which they see themselves as authors and their lives as stories to write about.  Students will continue to practice printing using the ABC Boom! program. 


Please read to your child and have your child read to you daily. At this stage in your child’s development, continued practice with reading is essential! Please see the pamphlet sent home with report cards for more information about reading and writing expectations for kindergarten students.


Please keep track of all your hard work on your logs!
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Welcome to Spring    NEWSLETTER





Happy New Year!
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